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Power Outage 
 

The Gibraltar Electricity Authority can confirm that most of Gibraltar’s electricity supply has now been 

restored. There are, however, still areas without power in parts of Main Street and in the South District. 

  

This afternoon’s outage was caused when the contractor undertaking the piling in the Midtown 

development accidentally cut through the main distribution high voltage cables. These are the main 

electrical arteries that interconnect power generation in the South with the North. Our engineers are 

trying to determine the extent of the damage to these cables so that the damaged high voltage cables 

can be isolated and the restoration can be completed as soon as possible. 


